
HB 641 -- FIRE AND AMBULANCE DISTRICTS

SPONSOR: McGirl

The bill adds municipalities contracting for fire protection
services to the list of political subdivisions authorized to
impose, upon voter approval, a sales tax in an amount of up to 0.5%
for fire protection services.

Current law authorizes ambulance and fire protection districts in
certain counties to propose a sales tax at a rate of up to 0.5%.
This bill allows such districts to propose a sales tax of up to
1.0%.

This bill is the same as HCS HB 2363 (2022).


